‘ LAKE HARTWELL ASSOCIATION, INC

L — for the sake of the lake

SPRING 2021

Letter from the President, Ray Fedele

Well folks, 2020 is in the rear-view mirror but unfortunately the virus threat is not over. So,
keep doing the right thing by wearing your mask, social distance and roll up your sleeves when
your turn comes. LHA, like most volunteer organizations, has found it difficult to engage with
our members and the public during this time of isolation. However, we have continued to
monitor activities and issues that affect the lake and all its stakeholders. We especially want to
thank all our new and existing members who have continued to invest in LHA in all
membership levels during the Pandemic.

During this past year, many rumors have surfaced about future developments on or around the
Lake. We have investigated these and can report the following. At present Big Water Marina is in the process of
discussing with the Corps additional services, land development and amenities for their site. In addition, a unique
development at the old Asbury Campground is under construction in the form of a water park, accommodations,
restaurant, and RV sites. Also, a proposal is in the Georgia Legislature to allow resort casinos to operate in Georgia.
Some of the possible sites on the lake could be in Hart County or off 185 on the Tugaloo River portion of the Lake. We
will keep you informed concerning any of these developments.

Check out the newsletter for this latest news.

. New Shoreline Management plan approved and in effect.

. Corps installs automatic fee collection machines at 7 ramps.
. Where does the water in Lake Hartwell come from?

. Reducing pollution in an upstream watershed.

. Getting your boat ship shape for Spring.

. The Shores at Asbury under construction.

Please pass this newsletter on to one of your neighbors and encourage them to join LHA. See you on the Lake...

HELP GROW LHA!

If you’re receiving this newsletter, you already know all about LHA, and our commitment to the lake.
Everything we do is to ensure that Lake Hartwell remains the jewel of the Upstate and receives the care and
attention it deserves.

But what about your neighbors? We, the volunteers that mange the day to day activities of LHA, acknowledge
that our members are our best membership recruiters. You already appreciate what we do and can share those
details with other like-minded stakeholders.

Please do your part and share your newsletters with one of your neighbors. Encourage them to tear off the
membership form on the last page or log on to our web site and join you and over a thousand others who do
what we do together, For the Sake of the Lake.
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GREEN POND LANDING UPDATE

By Glenn Brill, Director: Anderson County Parks, Recreation & Tourism Division

We’ll complete our fifth phase of construction at Green Pond Landing & Event Center by June 2021. There are four components
in this phase:

1. A 1,000-seat grassed amphitheater will be built on the west side of our peninsula. When not used by fishing tournaments,
groups will be allowed to rent it for events.

2. A 240’ courtesy dock will extend from the amphitheater into Lake Hartwell. A $1 million grant from SC DNR is
helping to pay for this portion of the project.

3. Power will be added to our Upper Truck/Trailer lot. This will allow anglers in tournaments having to leave their boats
at Green Pond overnight to simply plug in to charge their batteries. Prior to this, the county would have to rent
generators to power boats.

4. Two Host Sites will be added to the woods at the top of the peninsula. This will give us a 24/7 manned presence at
Green Pond since our hosts will park their RVs in the park.

Last month, we hosted the 250-boat Bassmaster College Series Tournament at Green Pond on March 5-6. The tournament was
originally planned to Lake Norman in NC, but Covid regulations in that state prevented the host county from issuing the
necessary permit. BASS called Neil Paul of Visit Anderson just four weeks before the tournament asking if we could host it. |
sat down with Neil and when we saw we could host it using money already in his budget, we told BASS “come on down!” This
is the same tournament we hosted in August 2020.

That tournament generated $878,000 in economic impact for Anderson County. This December 19th, when Green Pond turns
seven years old its economic impact will be $63 million. By its ninth birthday in 2023, that number will be more than $87
million!




GET TO KNOW THE QUALITY OF WATER
GOING TO LAKE HARTWELL

Katie Callahan, Director, CU Center for Watershed Excellence

Lake Hartwell is iconic. It is a place of annual family gatherings, evokes memories of childhood fishing trips
and that first striper on the line, our place to cool off come summertime, and so much more. In all of its
vastness, hidden coves, and 900-miles of shoreline, Lake Hartwell is not an isolated waterbody. It is a large
and living system, composed of river and stream networks in two states and three South Carolina counties.
This full region draining to Lake Hartwell is called its “watershed,” a term many of you likely know as the
area of land draining to a specific point on a waterway or reservoir. The quality of these contributing
waterways is a major factor in the health of the lake and its suitability as a drinking water source, recreational
waterbody, and home for wildlife and fish.

To gain a better understanding of the lake’s long-term health, we need to better understand the quality of the
waterways draining to the lake, and you can help! A citizen science volunteer monitoring program is being
offered across South Carolina that complements the state’s monitoring network and seeks to engage residents
with their local streams, creeks, and rivers. The SC Adopt-a-Stream (SC AAS) program offers free trainings
and access to monitoring Kits to begin to collect data in smaller streams where water quality data is not likely
to be collected. Equipped with a pollution reporting mechanism, the database is transparent and allows
anyone to view the water quality data collected by certified volunteers. This data can and is being used at the
local level to expedite solutions to water quality issues.

Even during COVID-19, when families were looking to get out of the house and participate in STEM
activities, the program has grown, pivoting outreach to include virtual workshops and small group field
trainings. Anderson and Pickens counties have some of the longest history with the program and years of
data collection. So, here is my challenge to you! Join your neighbors in creating monitoring groups so that
data is being collected on every major tributary flowing to Lake Hartwell! This is important and usable data
to address Lake Hartwell’s continued health. There are several monitoring stations up for adoption, too, to
the next group of dedicated volunteers!

Find out more at www.scadoptastream.org and contact us! Find us on Facebook, too!




LAWRENCE “LARRY” DYCK OF CENTRAL, SC

Longtime LHA board member and supporter, Lawrence “Larry” Dyck of Central, SC passed away last Fall.

Larry was a loving husband, father, grandfather, and dog lover. Wherever he was, he filled the room with his love,
conversation and humor. His life’s focus was to make the world a better place. He spread his passion for and love of science
as a professor of Biological Sciences at Clemson University for 31 years. Larry loved his community. His dedication for the
removal of PCB’s in 12 Mile Creek led to a cleaner Lake Hartwell. Upon retiring as a
professor, Larry then created a business focused on the stabilization and habitat
restoration of eroded & unsustainable lake shorelines.

Larry graduated from UCLA with a B.A. in Botany, followed by a PhD in Botany/
Phycology from Washington University (St. Louis). He was an active member of the
Lake Hartwell Association (Anderson County); Friends of Lake Keowee Society
(Oconee County); and The Pickens County Conservation District.

Larry will be sorely missed by everyone that he touched in his 78 years on this earth.
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REDUCING POLLUTION IN THE THREE
AND TWENTY CREEK WATERSHED

Erika Hollis, Clean Water Director, Upstate Forever

Upstate Forever is thrilled to be partnering with the Lake Hartwell
Association and other local groups to reduce water pollution in
the Three and Twenty Creek Watershed. The Three and Twenty
Creek Watershed drains into Lake Hartwell, which serves as the
primary drinking water source for over 200,000 residents in
Anderson and Pickens Counties. Upstate Forever received
funding in 2020 through the SC Department of Health
Environmental (SC DHEC) to work with landowners in the
watershed to reduce bacteria, nutrient and sediment pollution to
local waterways. Failing septic systems, agricultural runoff, and
development activities have all been identified as water quality
issues in the Three and Twenty Creek Watershed. Through this
program area residents can apply for financial assistance that will
cover 60% of the cost to repair or replace failing septic systems
on their property or to install agricultural practices on their
property to reduce runoff and limit livestock access to waterways.
Funding is also available for landowners interested in permanently protecting their property through a conservation
easement. To learn more about this exciting opportunity go to www.upstateforever.org/319grants , or contact
Erika Hollis with Upstate Forever at ehollis@upstateforever.org or (864) 250-0500 ext. 117. This project was
funded wholly or in part by the US EPA under a Section 319 Grant through the SC Department of Health and
Environmental Control (SC DHEC).

Spring Cleaning Guide for Boats

By Randy Williams

Spring is atime when many of us clean up around our homes and yards. Preparing for the long anticipated
warm weather should include our boats as well. The long months of inactivity are just as taxing on our
watercrafts as on us. Sometimes it is fun to turn prepping the boat into an event for one of those
wonderfully warm pre-spring days. Pitch a boat cleaning party and you can save a lot while setting the
mood towards summer.

Many of us leave our boats in during the winter. I know I commit this sin with regularity. If you have a
dock, you’re supposed to use it, right? Well and good, but the bottom of my boat now looks like a Corps
display of deadly invasive space slime mixed with creeping crud. | know | have lost 5 mph off my top
end and gas mileage is shot. So, this is when I pull my boat and take it elsewhere to clean. Please DO
NOT let this crud dry, ever! The work level gets insane, so try to pull your boat the day you will clean



the hull bottom. Once this part is done the time pressure is off. Interior mold can be removed with
disinfecting spray cleaner, but expensive vinyl needs cleaning and protection from premium automotive or
marine products designed for outdoor vinyl. Use the cleaner/protectant religiously all year and your
interior will look new and stay that way. Once vinyl stains all bets are off. So never let that nasty stuff
grow on your upholstery!

Check your battery. It is a good idea to invest in a battery maintainer, one that exercises the battery
automatically. These digital chargers will periodically drain and recharge your battery if left plugged in.
Suspect or older batteries should be pulled, charged, and tested. Go over the electrical system checking
generators, appliances, lights, etc. Don’t neglect your navigation and stern lights if so equipped, these are
legally required whether you boat at night or not.

Check oil levels, if your engine has been sitting all winter it is often a good idea to go ahead and change
it. Oil will go bad over time, even if the engine is not run.

On outboards check fuel tanks and lines for leaks. The sun and fuel both attack rubber and it wears out
more quickly. For Inboard engines check the fuel lines and connections. If you have propane or other fuel
sources check these and their fittings for filling and leaks.

If the engine does not wish to run suspect the old fuel first. Use fuel additive when you last fill your tank
in the fall and you should not have a problem. Follow your owner’s manual to check fuel filters, spark
arrestors, etc. or have a local mechanic or marina look it over. Usually, a stubborn motor will crank with
patience and a good battery. Remember to always store your boat with a FULL tank of gas plus stabilizer
(additive). This makes it harder for water to condense into your gas tank and prevents gumming of injectors
and carburetors.

It is best to run engines and generators at least every other week throughout the off season. This keeps
fresh oil and fuel in the engine and will prevent any nasty spring surprises. Never forget that water is an
engine’s worst nightmare. We ask a lot of our marine engines and they require much more stringent care
than land craft.

Check your marine radio. This is the perfect time to add that puppy if you’ve been putting it off. Handhelds
are great, but the range is very limited. Full power mounted systems are far better with far greater range.

Check all of your lines (ropes) for fraying, rot and wear. Anchor rodes (that’s a line tied to an anchor)
should also be checked and restowed. Also fenders and any other devices used for mooring. One item |
find indispensable is a boat hook. Even if you’re the best boat driver ever, SOMEONE is going to ding
your gel coat. It is also handy for fishing things back out of the drink and getting back off docks when
someone boxes you in at the restaurant or gas dock. Finally please remember to “Never approach the dock
any faster than you want to hit it”.

And most important of all. Remove, inspect, repair or replace all life jackets and throwables. Please
remember that life jackets must be readily available at all times. A jacket in it’s wrapper or behind other
gear in a difficult location is neither safe nor legal. There are some seriously cool life jackets out there now
and there is no excuse not to wear one, But, if you choose not to it must be ready and accessible. | assign
a vest to my guests and have them fit it and know where to grab it if needed. Most boating fatalities are
drownings. One of your very first reactions to any emergency should be to insure everyone is in a life vest.
THEN worry about the boat!



Corps of Engineers announces resumption of
recreation fee collection at Hartwell.

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers has resumed day-use and boat launching fee collection at
Hartwell beginning March 12 and will no longer accept cash at these areas. Automated fee
machines that accept credit/debit cards only, have been installed at the seven locations where
day-use or boat launching fees are charged (listed below). Fee collections were suspended since
March 2020 due to COVID-19 concerns. The automated fee stations, made possible with
CARES ACT funding, will also eliminate the need for continued cash collection and associated
health concerns. The Corps charges a $5 per vehicle day-use or boat launching fee at the
following areas:

* Big Oaks Recreation Area, Hart County, Georgia (fee for boat launching only)

* Elrod Ferry Recreation Area, Hart County, Georgia (fee for day-use area only)

* Poplar Springs Recreation Area, Franklin County, Georgia (fee for boat launching only)
* Singing Pines Recreation Area, Anderson County, South Carolina

* Broyles Recreation Area, Anderson County, South Carolina

 Hatton’s Ford Recreation Area, Anderson County, South Carolina (fee for boat launching only)
» Twin Lakes Recreation Area, Pickens County

South Carolina Corps of Engineers Annual Passes will be accepted and can be purchased for
$40. The pass allows unlimited nation-wide use of all Corps managed day-use and boat
launching fee areas for a 12-month period from the month of purchase. Contact the Hartwell
Project Office at 888-893-0678 to purchase an annual pass by phone or to obtain a list of
campgrounds that currently sell annual passes in person. America the Beautiful — National
Parks and Federal Recreational Lands Passes such as the America the Beautiful Senior or
Access passes will also be accepted. Use of these passes do not require the purchase of a
separate Corps of Engineers Annual Pass or payment of the park use fee.
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LAKE HARTWELL SHORELINE
MANAGEMENT PLAN 2020

The newly approved Shoreline Management Plan for the lake is now in effect. Arron Wahus,
Hartwell Operations Manager stated “We felt the previous Plan served the project well but needed
minor clarification of some requirements. Also, this updated plan incorporates information provided
by residents, state agencies and others to set a more sustainable path for managing public land
surrounding the lake”.

The most significant change is the new plan
requires an inspection by a state licensed
electrician of the electrical system on a dock
every five years before renewal of the permit.
This went into effect on February 1, 2021.

In Addition, dock owners may now use solar
DC power to provide electrical service to a
dock. Solar power does not require
recertification every five years.” Not only is
solar a clean safe energy source, but It also
minimizes impacts to public land eliminating
the need to trench-in traditional power lines.
Solar power eliminates possible shock
hazards for swimmers and eliminates moving electrical when “chasing the water” stated Sandy
Campbell, natural resources manager at Lake Hartwell.

Additionally, utility rights of way and walkways are now considered supporting facilities for a
dock so they can only be permitted if a dock is authorized.

The plan and comparison chart can be viewed and downloaded at https://go.usa.gov/xEt5j

Tugaloo State Park Looking for Part Time Help

Ready for a change in scenery? Maybe on
beautiful Lake Hartwell?... Well, Tugaloo
State Park is currently accepting applications
for several part-time positions including:
Maintenance Ranger, Housekeeper, Front
Clerk, Kiosk Attendee, and Seasonal
Naturalist. Pay ranges from $8-$10 pending
on experience and job title.

If this sounds like something that you may
be interested in then please complete a DNR
Application at https://gadnr.org/careers and
turn it in at the Park Office. Call us at (706)
356-4362 if you have any questions!




The Shores of Asbury is under construction

The Shores of Asbury is being built in the area adjacent to the Asbury boat ramp on the old Asbury
campground. The development will feature yurts, ADA accessible treehouses, cabin rentals, tent
campsites, an event lodge, a waterfront grill, courtesy docks and a water park to be called The
Aqua Zone.

This is a project of Lake Hartwell Development Group, The Shores of Asbury is also receiving
collaborative assistance from the U.S. Army Corp of Engineers and the County of Anderson.

“The Shores of Asbury will be a game changer for how tourists experience and enjoy Lake
Hartwell,” said Anderson County Parks, Recreation and Tourism Director Glenn Brill. “Its
amenities will be found nowhere else along the 962 miles of Lake Hartwell’s shoreline.”

Karen Alayne McCullough, owner and president of Lake Hartwell Development Group, said The
Shores of Asbury is important to bring recreation to Anderson County, but equally important in
providing jobs in an economy that needed a boost during COVID.

Lake Hartwell Development Group will be working with area contractors to get the project open by
Spring 2021, McCullough said. The development will be built in four phases, with phase one
featuring a water park, restaurant, and a few RV sites and yurts.
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Adopt a Shoreline Campaign Needs Help!

The Corps of Engineers established a trash pick-up program a few years ago called “Adopt-A-
Shoreline.” This program assigns cleanup segments of the Lake Hartwell shoreline to volunteers to
keep the shoreline free of trash, like the adopt a highway program run by SCDOT. Keeping our
immense 962 miles of shoreline clean is a massive undertaking and therefore we are asking for
your help cleaning shoreline areas not maintained by the Corps, states, and local municipalities.

Obviously, we need your help to not only to sign up and select your shoreline area but to get the
word out to your friends and organizations so we can increase the participation of this important
program.

To get signed up or for more information, please contact Ranger Bowen at 706-856-0348 or
thomas.d.bowen @usace.army.mil. You can also talk to Hill Powell, LHA Director at Large,
ehillpowell@gmail.com.




Lake Hartwell State Parks

Its time to start thinking about plans for the summer. Lake Hartwell borders both Georgia and
South Carolina and there are state parks on both the Georgia and the South Carolina side of
the lake. For a change of pace why not spend a weekend or a week camping on Lake

Hartwell and explore a different part of the lake, or just spend the day at one of the state parks.
Our state parks have more than just camping facilities. They have pavilions that can
accommodate large groups for reunions or other get togethers. Covered picnic shelters are

also available for smaller groups, or you may just want to go to a state park for a picnic and
hiking or biking. During the Covid-19 Pandemic most people are trying to do more outdoor
activities with their family, friends, church groups, etc. Our state parks are ideal for this and
give us many opportunities for a fun and relaxing time.

Here is some information about two of our state parks located on Lake Hartwell. The next
Newsletter will contain information about our other Lake Hartwell parks

Lake Hartwell State Park

Fair Play, SC

Phone: 864-972-3352 or email address lakehartwell@scprt.com for all reservations
Park Hours: Sunrise to sunset. Reservation desk open 9:00-5:00 Mon.-Fri.

Located just off 1-85 at the South Carolina-Georgia Border

It includes the following amenities:
2 single room camper cabins for those without camping gear (no pets allowed here)
115 paved campsite for RV or tent camping with water and electrical hookups
13 walk-in tent sites include tent pads
1 picnic shelter ideal for groups of 75 people.

It is handicap accessible with enclosed kitchen, and rents for $26-$39/day.

140 foot fishing pier

2 boat ramps and a courtesy dock

A 0.75 mile nature trail

2 playgrounds and basketball court

Swimming permitted, but no designated swimming area and no lifeguard

Day use area has picnic tables, a grill and nearby restroom facility

Wifi available

Park store open year around

Dump station

Pets are allowed if kept under physical restraint of on a leash not more then 6 feet long
Admission: $3 adults; $1.50 SC seniors; $1.00 Children 6-15; age 5 and younger free




Sadler’s Creek State Park

940 Sadlers Creek Rd, Anderson, SC

Phone: (984) 226-8950 or email sadlerscreek@scprt.com for reservations
Hours: Sunrise to sunset. Reservation desk open 9:00-5:00 Mon.-Fri.

Close proximity to 1-85

395 acres located in Anderson County and sits on a peninsula of Lake Hartwell.

It includes the following amenities:
52 (mixed used) campsites for tents, trailers and RV’s (packed gravel)
14 of the 52 sites are designated tent sites
Group camping is also available
Primitive group camping area ideal for youth groups of up to 50 people
Each campsite has water and electric hookups and table fire ring and grate
Several campsites are lakefront with great views
Camping sites are large with good shade
2 picnic shelters for group gatherings—$33/day. If not reserved guests may use shelter.
Open air Pavilion for groups up to 150 people rents for $200/day

To make reservation for Pavilion call 1-866-345-PARK (toll free)

Campground has drinking water, restrooms with flush toilets, hot showers

100 foot fishing pier that extends into a deep water cove

2 Boat ramps

2 playgrounds and sports field

6 miles of Hiking and mountain bike trails

0.3 mile nature trail

Swimming is allowed at your own risk. No designated swimming area and no lifeguards
Camp store with ice, wood, snacks, food and supplies

Dump station

Pets are allowed if kept under physical restraint or on a leash not longer than 6 feet
Rods and reels are available for loan at the park office

No wifi available

Admission: $3.00 adults; $1.50 SC seniors; $1 children 6-15; children 5 and under free




Please welcome the following members, who have joined LHA since our last newsletter.

(

REMEMBER TO RENEW OR
UPGRADE YOUR MEMBERSHIP

GOLD BUSINESS MEMBERS
J&S Shoreline
Custom Dock Systems
BuyHartwellLake
Big Water Marina

\ SILVER BUSINESS MEMBERS
SSC/Floatair Boatlifts, Inc.
Western Carolina Sailing Club
Friends — Farm & Catering
Lakeside Chiropractic
Strickland Marine Center
Old Stone Tractor Company
Anderson Regional Joint Water System

s

Kenneth Newkirk

ADMIRAL'S CLUB
Chris & Mindy Barber

Bob Byers Jeter & Carol Yates
David & Christine Pearson Ted & Becky Morlok
Reba Martin Eric & Tara Nilsson
Mike & Anne Haynie Karen Loyd
Ben Giriffin Dennis & Melissa Looney

Andy & Pam Skelton
Gary & Marilyn Taylor
Bruce & Lynne Henry
Greg & Barb Collins
Darrell & Charlene Dean

Greg & Paige Ashmore
Frank & Janice Becker
Alex & Marcia Bryan
Cira Traber
Medra Ashmore & Maxine Hicks

e

Robert & Marilyn Bowden
Robert & Cherie George
Ken & Melinda Schweer

Lindsey Goodman
Raymond Fedele
Rob Svedberg & Marie Mollise

CAPTAIN'S CLUB
Cary & Deborah Bertling
Andrea Garrard
Cindy Lee
Luther Boliek
Gregory & Nanci Distler
Natalie & Garth Russo

COMMODORE'S CLUB
Carlton Mell Jr.
Brodie & Elaine Brigman
Bryan & Susan Boyd
Jack & Cindy Plating

NEW FAMILY LEVEL MEMBERS
Andrew Gillihan
Tony Faulkner
Brian Thompson
Linda Stumberg
Sharon Garreau
Annette Broomfield
Barnaby Patton
Tim McCullough

\_

\
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FREE MOBILE PHONE
APP FOR LAKE INFO

Download at www.sas.usace.army.mil

Please remember to update your email

address to make sure you're getting the latest
LHA news meeting notices and action alerts!

Not sure we have your current email address?

Send an email to
membership@lakehartwellassociation.org

LHA respects the privacy of its members and does
not share contact information , including email
address, with anyone.

Thank you for your support of LHA's work “For the Sake of the Lake!”



LHA COMMUNITY & BUSINESS PARTNERS

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

We are especially thankful for the Community and Business members that generously support LHA!
Their contact information and website links are available on LHA websitel

Anderson Regional Joint Water System
Scott Willett (864) 231-5987

Athens Marine Inc.
Jeff Maher (706)-549-1326

Baldwin Point HOA
Jeremy Tackett (864) 654-9552

Berkshire Hathaway/C. Dan Joyner
Doug Lancaster (512) 534-1210

Big Water Marina
Bryan Boggs (864) 740-0469

Bill Brissey Real Estate
Bill Brissey (864) 226-7380

BuyHartwellLake.com, LLC
Don Cleveland (864) 225-2480

Chapman Design Group, Inc.
Don Chapman AIA, CMB (864) 224-7563

Chickasaw Point Property Owners Association
Lisa Rose (864) 972-3680

Clemson Marina & Campground
Allen Revak (404) 512-3620

Coldwell Banker Fort Realty
Fort Oglesby (706) 376-5869

Collins Dock, Inc.
Tammy Collins (864) 225-2551

Currahee Club
Andrew Ward (706) 827-1700

Custom Dock Systems, Inc.
Don Haynie (864) 225-2393

Dispute Resolution & Mediation Services
Herb Burnham (864) 202-5204

Foothills Landscape Solutions LLC
Frank Gunder (678) 409-5337

Friends Farm & Catering
Katie Tillman (864) 231-0663

Golden Corners Lake Sail & Power Squadron
Ed Lashley (864) 654-4797

Grady’s Great Outdoors
John & Kim Phillips (864) 226-5283

Hartwell Marina & Boat Sales
Brent Tew (706) 376-5441

IPC Supply, Inc.
Lynn McLay (864) 226-1588

J & S Shoreline, LLC
Mark & Angie Johnson (706) 377-4891

JC Sports, Inc.
Jeff Crouch (864) 882-4212

Kroeger Marine Construction, Inc
Dave Kroeger (864) 882-7671

Lake Hartwell Sail & Power Squadron
Peter Stevenson (864) 444-3297

Lakeside Chiropractic, LLC
Dr. Cindy Pradhan, DC (864) 224-7660

Marine Specialties, Inc.
Thomas M. Child (770) 531-7735

Matthew Nasrallah, Attorney-at-Law
(770) 424-1234

Mike Sanders Boat Storage
Michael W Sanders (864) 231-0100

New Harbor Light Marina
Michael Rich (706) 356-4119

Old Stone Tractor Company
Ben Griffin (864) 225-4639

Parker Quigly Properties
Kelin Ashley (866) 244-8439

Prime Lake Services
Juergen Buch (864) 940-8828

PIP Printing
Theresa Taylor (864) 225-1471

Portman Marina
Dave Freeman (864) 287-3211

Seminole Point Property Owner’s Association

(864) 680-2156

SSC/Floatair Boatlifts, Greenville, SC
Jack Foster (864) 467-1806

Strickland Marine Center, Inc.
David Strickland (864) 225-0145

Swaney’s Point Association
Debbie Cornwell (864) 243-5106

TN Construction
Thad Strickland (864) 574-2113

Teakwood Plantation HOA
Bob Brohm (864) 287-2534

Tugaloo Bay POA
Claude Burke (706) 356-2373

View Point Lot Owners Association
(404) 299-5447

West Small Business Services, LLC
Tommy & Pamela West (864) 226-0042

Western Carolina Sail Club
Edward Sauvain (864) 235-0260

* New Members
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— New Membership Levels _
VISA Mast@ % . Spring 2021
. : Personal Memberships
CAPTAIN’S CLUB ADMIRAL’S CLUB COMMODORE’S CLUB
FAMILY  Aj family benefits PLUS... All family benefits PLUS.... All family benefits PLUS...
$40 License plate frame License plate frame and License plate frame and
$55 $30 Credit for LHA logo items $50 Credit for LHA logo items
$100 $200
Community and Business Partner Memberships
MEMBER SILVER GOLD
All member benefits All member benefits PLUS All member benefits PLUS
PLUS Company Name Company Name, logo and Company Name, logo and
on LHA website website link on LHA website website link on LHA website
$100 and listing in newsletter AND business card size ad in
$250 quarterly newsletter.
$500
rﬁ--------------------------------------------
' THANK YOU FOR YOUR Membership Application -
: SUPPORT! PLEASE RETURN THIS PORTION WITH YOUR PAYMENT ,
I Personal Memberships: Spring 2021 [
' O Family$40 O Captain’s Club $55 O Admiral’s Club $100 O Commodore’s Club $200 i
. ' Business Memberships : :
: U Member $100 U Silver $250 U Gold $500 1
1 . i
g Name (s): [
| |
g Address: I
i |
1 City: State: Zip: 1
1 i
: Telephone #: Email: :
Mail your check or money order to: Lake Hartwell Association, P.O. Box 2122, Anderson, SC 29622. ]
|

Ifyou prefer, you may visit www.lakehartwellassociation.org and make a secure payment online.

|
]
L----------------------------------------------J



